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Perseverance 
Our value this term is perseverance.   
 

“Fall seven times, stand up eight.” 
(Japanese Proverb) 
 
What do you think of this description of 
perseverance? 
 
    
 
 

 

 

 

Thurton CE Primary School News 

 

Birthdays 
This week our birthday wishes go to 
Izzy, Reuben, Solomon and Hector – 
we wish you all a very Happy 
Birthday! 
 

Dates for Your Diary 
Wed 2nd March - World Book Day 

 

Reminders 

As we are approaching year-end, 
please could any outstanding lunch 
money and Before & After School 
Care invoices be paid as soon as 
possible. 
 

 
Please could all Year 5/6 parents 
complete the online form and 
questionnaire for swimming lessons 
which start next week. 
 
 
    

PTA Points 
 

 The PTA is collecting good quality 
second-hand school uniforms 
(including shoes) - there is a 
collection box in the school foyer.  

 
 

Friday 25th February 2022 
 

 
 

Safe Gaming Online 
Just before Half Term, Year 5/6 took 
part in a One Day Creative workshop 
where they learned about keeping safe 
whilst gaming, about how gaming 
makes them feel and about including 
people when they are playing.  They all 
had a great time and, at the end of the 
day, they performed a short play for the 
rest of the school.   
 
 

 

Funtastic Football! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Some of our Year 5/6 girls took  
part in a football tournament organised 
by Norwich City Community Sports 
Foundation on the last day of term. 
They all played really well and had a 
great time.  Well done to all who took 
part: Lottie, Eleanor, Amber, Olivia M, 
Olivia B, Fearne, Sienna and Lola.   
    
 
 

 

 

Parking Plea 
We have had a number of parents 
mentioning again that there are people 
parking in dangerous places at drop off 
and pick-up.  The junction pictured 
below, which has double-yellow lines, 
has been reported as an area of 
concern. Children are having to walk on 
the road out of Park Close because of 
parking on the pavement, and this is not 
at all safe. Please could we ask parents 
to park considerately to our neighbours 
and safely for our children.   
 
 

 

Stars of the Week… 
 

Reception / Year 1 – Matilda & 

Joseph 
 

Year 2 – Jasper 
 

Year 3/4 – Miss Jackson’s Maths 

Group 
 

Year 5/6 – Lola & Lewis 
 

 

World Book Day 
We are celebrating World Book Day on 
Wednesday 2nd March.  The children are 
invited to come into school dressed as 
their favourite character from a book if 
they would like to.  There is no need to 
bring in any donation, we are just 
celebrating a love of books and reading.   
 

The children will each receive a £1 Book 
Token which can be used to buy a 
World Book Day book or to get £1 off 
any other book costing £2.99 or more in 
participating Book Shops. 
 
    
 
 

 

Please keep an eye out… 
The children’s mid-year reports will be 
coming home in the next few days, so 
please keep an eye out for them in their 
bags. 
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Next Week: Monday 28th February – Friday 4th March 2022 
 
 

 In School After School  

Monday  PE  NCSF Gymnastics Club 

Tuesday   Dodgeball Club 

Wednesday  World Book Day 

 Lauren Talford Music Lessons  

 Aem Hai Karate Club 

Thursday  Year 5/6 Swimming 

 Bandwagon Music Lessons 

 Multi-Sports Club 

Friday  PE  Football Club 
 

 
 

 

Easy Fundraising 
Please remember when shopping online 
(maybe when booking your holiday?) 
that if you go through 
easyfundraising.org.uk we receive a 
donation every time you shop, and it is 
completely free!   
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